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Sh*t My Dad Says
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Profane, honest, and totally real advice from writer and director
Kevin Smith! Take one look at Kevin Smith: he's a balding fatty who
wears a size XXL hockey jersey, shorts, and slippers year-round. Not a
likely source for life advice. But take a second look at Kevin Smith:
He changed filmmaking forever when he was twenty-four with the release
of Clerks, and since then has gone on to make nine more profitable
movies, runs his own production company, wrote bestselling books and
graphic novels, and has a beautiful wife and kid. So he must be doing
something right. As Kevin's millions of Twitter followers and millions
of podcast listeners know, he's the first one to admit his flaws and
the last one to care about them. In early 2011, he began using his
platform to answer big questions from fans - like "What should I do
with my life?"- and he discovered that he had a lot to say. Tough Sh*t
distills his four decades of breaking all the rules down to direct and
brutally honest advice, including: Why he has accepted Ferris Bueller
as his personal savior, and what the Tenets of Buellerism can teach
about hiding in plain sight and lip-syncing in the face of danger Why
it's really fun to eat but not so fun to be fat What to do about
people who don't like your policies ( for starters, tell them to
pucker up and smooch your big ol' butt) What Kevin's idol Wayne
Gretzky can teach us about creativity and direction For anyone who's
out of a job, out of luck, or just out of sugary snack foods, Tough
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Sh*t is an unabashedly honest guide to getting the most out of doing
the least.

Get Sh*t Done!
My life has always been about getting sh*t done. From walking before
the age of 1 to being a serial entrepreneur, mother of 2, college
graduate, and married by the age of 22. I have been able to get sh*t
done, regardless of all the obstacles that have come my way or the
cards that have been systematically stacked against me. People are
constantly amazed at the things I do and are shocked at the fact that
I can even do them in the first place. Truth be told, I don't have any
secret 12 step formulas or 4-hour productivity routines. I have a
specific mindset, where every day when I wake up I can say to myself
"today I am going to get sh*t done". I have learned that Getting sh*t
done isn't a science with some magic formula, it is an art. We all
have limited resources and are tasked with the job of creating the
rainbow of our lives. My life has been a beautiful rainbow of
adventures and misadventures, including launching various companies,
some failing miserably while others made over thousands, being a teen
mom, being on food stamps, suffering from depression, graduating
college, attending Harvard and much more. Now its time to share my
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story. This book was written to teach dreamers and doers the beautiful
magic and creativity that goes into getting sh*t done. You'll want to
read this book if you're either an entrepreneur, creative, innovator
or someone who aspires to be one of the above; you're struggling with
your to-do-list and things keep getting in your way, stopping you from
following through and you're ready for a change; you want to get into
a less-dreaming, more-doing state of mind; or, you simply want to hear
a good story.

Get Your Sh*t Together
"This story of adventure, redemption, and transformation reminds us
that we all have two voices inside us: the Ego and the Higher Self.
The Ego is our reactive, attached mind that tells us we're victims of
circumstance. The Higher Self is our source of intuition and
imagination that reminds us we're the creators of our reality. Sh#t
Your Ego Says exposes the battle between these voices."--Publisher
description.

Get Your Sh*t Together Journal
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A humorous guide for new mothers on caring for infants offers advice
on the unpleasant aspects of parenting, including birthing without
drugs, handling the volumes of waste babies create, and dealing with
sleep deprivation.

So Close to Being the Sh*t, Y'all Don't Even Know
Is your daily life chaotic and out of control? Do you struggle with
work/life balance? Does it feel like there are never enough hours in
the day to accomplish all your goals? Does it feel like no matter how
hard you try it's never good enough? Are you looking for a simple yet
executable roadmap to create the life you've always desired? If you
answered "yes" to any of these questions, then you needHOW TO MAKE
SH*T HAPPEN."Core 4 has brought order to chaos. Every time I veer off
from it, the shit storms appear" - Ed Eisenbeck "CORE 4 has opened up
my mind more than anything I have done in my life. It has shown me
that I control my time, my relationships, my body, business, and
altogether my life. I'm no longer just along for the ride. In any
aspect of life." - Bryan Hooley

Just Work
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It's time to take control and 'Get Your Sh!t Together'. With The Grit
Doctor on your side, find out what you want from life and find the
courage to go for it, power through life admin without breaking sweat,
and learn how to switch off and chill out.

Tough Sh*t: Life Advice from a Fat, Lazy Slob Who Did Good
With Let That Sh*t Go Journal, you'll find moments of profanity-laced
catharsis and joy through journaling activities and inspirations that
are positive as f*ck. Within these truly charming pages, you'll find
ways to let go of the bullsh*t and lift your spirit a little f*cking
higher.

The Art of Getting Sh*t Done
From the editor-in-chief and co-owner of the highly respected selfimprovement site Pick the Brain comes an inspirational guide for
overscheduled, overwhelmed women on how to do less so that they can
achieve more. Women live in a state of constant guilt: that we’re not
doing enough, that we’re not good enough, that we can’t keep up. If
we’re not climbing the corporate ladder, building our side hustle,
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preparing home-cooked meals, tucking the kids in at night, meditating
daily, and scheduling playdates, date nights, and girls’ nights every
week, we feel like we’re not living our best lives. Yet traditional
productivity books—written by men—barely touch on the tangle of
cultural pressures that women feel when facing down a to-do list. Now,
Erin Falconer will show you how to do less—a lot less. In fact, How to
Get Sh*t Done will teach you how to zero in on the three areas of your
life where you want to excel, and then it will show you how to offload, outsource, or just stop giving a damn about the rest. As the
founder of two technology start-ups and one of Refinery29’s Top 10
Women Changing the Digital Landscape for Good, Erin has seen what
happens when women chase an outdated, patriarchal model of
productivity, and now she shows you how even the most intense
perfectionist among us can tap into our inner free spirit and learn to
feel like badasses. Packed with real-life advice, honest stories from
Erin’s successful career, and dozens of actionable resources, How to
Get Sh*t Done will forever reframe productivity so that you can stop
doing everything for everyone and start doing what matters to you.

I Get Sh*t Done
For everyone who loved You Are a Badass and The Subtle Art of Not
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Giving a F*ck -- a cut-through-the-crap guide to quitting the selfdestructive habits that undermine happiness and success How to Stop
Feeling Like Sh*t is a straight-shooting approach to self-improvement
for women, one that offers no-crap truth-telling about the most common
self-destructive behaviors women tend to engage in. From listening to
the imposter complex and bitchy inner critic to catastrophizing and
people-pleasing, Andrea Owen -- a nationally sought-after life coach
-- crystallizes what's behind these invisible, undermining habits.
With each chapter, she kicks women's gears out of autopilot and
empowers them to create happier, more fulfilling lives. Powerfully onthe-mark, the chapters are short and digestible, nicely bypassing
weighty examinations in favor of punch-points of awareness.

Awesome Sh*t My Drill Sergeant Said
If you’ve forgotten a thing or two since school, now you can go from
knowing jack sh*t to knowing your sh*t in no time! This highly
entertaining, useful and fun trivia book fills the gaps, offering
hundreds of bite-sized facts about history, grammar, math, and more!
Get ready to relearn all the crap you were taught in school and then
promptly forgot. Who can keep all that information in their head
anyway? Now you can! With All the Sh*t You Should Have Learned, you’ll
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be schooled in history, language arts, math, science, and foreign
language—all the stuff you were taught at one point but now regret not
remembering. From translating Roman numerals to remembering the
difference between further and farther, we’ve got you covered. You’ll
brush up on the Crusades, revisit the structure of the Victorian
novel, get a refresher on Chaos Theory, and much more! Maybe this time
you’ll remember.

The Sh!t No One Tells You About Pregnancy
So you've graduated. What now? Where do you live? Can you afford to
live? How can you make money doing design? How do you get a job? Who
do you want to work for and are you good enough? What goes in your
portfolio? This book offers a comprehensive and insightful guide to
anything and everything that is of practical and emotional use to
those looking to break into the creative industry. It will share
experiences, ideas, interviews, contacts, hints, advice, criticism,
and encouragement. With sections covering education, portfolios, the
gap year, placements, jobs/freelancing, working process, and personal
development, this straight-talking, sometimes funny and frequently
irreverent guide is a must-read for all creative arts students.
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Get Your Sh!t Together
"It was during my eighth or ninth plant medicine journey that I was
finally getting a real sense of freedom. I was feeling so elated that
I told the moon I had a special request. I explained that this life
had been so full of pain for me that I didn't think I could do it all
again. So I asked her if in my next life she could make sure that I
found the plant medicine as soon as possible. Her reply floored me.
She typed, ‘Gerry, that's a request about next time, but it's the same
one you used last time.'" Plant medicine? The moon typing? It probably
seems incomprehensible. Gerard Armond Powell was a rags-to-riches
success story—a member of the 1 percent—but also an extremely unhappy
person with multiple addictions. On a fast track to destroying every
relationship that ever mattered to him and considering suicide, he was
looking for a miracle, a way out. He found it in the form of plant
medicine and a shaman who introduced him to the truth of his life, and
laid the groundwork for a psycho-spiritual journey that would lead him
to reconnect with his soul, heal his addictions, and, finally, achieve
a lasting sense of peace and happiness. This experience changed
Powell, and convinced him to share the universal truths he learned
with as many people as he could, which he does at the acclaimed
Rythmia Life Advancement Center in Costa Rica, and now with readers in
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Sh*t the Moon Said. This mesmerizing story gives readers a blueprint
to chart their own course to happiness. The first step is to learn who
they really are and the possibilities of what they can still become.
Second, they have to achieve a reconnection with their souls. And
third, they must heal their hearts. Sh*t the Moon Said provides us
with an irreverent way of highlighting our shared unconscious wisdom
and its life-changing potential. Powell's candid tale and unlikely
journey will help inspire readers to know themselves better, and to
find the path to their own greatest redemption.

Give a Sh*t
The official tie-in book to the wildly popular Facebook page,
featuring brand-new crazy, off-the-wall, outrageously funny, and
downright “awesome” pearls of wisdom from real-life drill sergeants
and instructors from all branches of the military. Sweat dries. Blood
clots. Bones heal. Suck it up, buttercup. After his deployment in
Afghanistan, Dan Caddy began swapping great drill sergeant stories by
e-mail with other combat veterans—an exchange with friends that would
grow into the dedicated Facebook page, “Awesome Sh*t My Drill Sergeant
Said.” But what began as a comedic outlet has evolved into a robust
online community and support network that conducts fundraisers for and
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donates to military charities, has helped veterans struggling with
PTSD and other issues, and on numerous occasions, literally saved
lives. Now, Caddy shares more great DS stories—most never before
seen—in this humorous collection. Often profane, sometimes profound,
yet always entertaining, these rants from real life soldiers are
interspersed with lively sidebars, Top 10 lists, stories from fans,
one-liners, and more. For anyone who has suffered a hard-ass manager
(in uniform or not), Awesome Sh*t My Drill Sergeant Said will add a
much needed dose of humor to the day.

All the Sh*t You Should Have Learned
"The time for stepping up and protecting our planet is now. And this
book is an easy, enjoyable place to start." -- Moby It's time to put
your good intentions into action. It's time to give a shit -- about
your health, your footprint, and your planet. Give a Sh*t guides you
through the transition to a kinder, healthier, more conscious, and
sustainable life like no book has done before. With a humorous and
nonjudgmental tone, savvy eco-friendly lifestyle expert Ashlee Piper
walks you through easy-but-impactful shifts anyone can make to live
and be better every damn day: In your home - Room-by-room guidance and
tactics for a chic, affordable, sustainable living space, no matter
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where or how you live In the kitchen - 20+ unfussy, quick, and
delicious plant-based recipes for every life occasion, from pantry
staples like White Witch Almond Milk to exciting everyday fare like
Walnut Chorizo Tostadas to kick-ass desserts like Jamocha Silk Pie In
your closet - Advice for building a polished, ethical wardrobe in a
world of fast fashion In the mirror - Beauty and grooming tips and DIY
products (from skin care to foundation to, ahem, ladytime provisions)
that are safer, natural, cruelty-free, and, best of all, effective In
the wild - How to maintain your values (and your moxie) at work, in
your social life, and when abroad Give a Sh*t isn't a manual of
restrictions -- it's a practical handbook that meets you where you are
and finally harmonizes doing good with living well.

Get Sh*t Done
This is a planner for people who are simply too busy either in their
head or in their life. I designed this for me first and foremost for
that exact reason, and after sharing it with a lot of people, who in
turn got sh*t done, I decided to make it a thing. If you want a simple
system that will clear your mind, allow you to focus on what's really
important and help you achieve more than you thought you ever could?
THEN THIS IS FOR YOU If you are looking for anything deep, spiritual,
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not littered with profanity or something that involves you NOT doing
the work? Then this probably isn't the planner you are looking for;-)

Get Sh*t Done
The fourth book in Dawn Dais's popular Sh!t No One Tells You series
offers "been there, freaked out about that" advice for expectant
parents The fourth title in Dawn Dais's popular parenting series, The
Sh!t No One Tells You About Pregnancy is quite possibly the funniest,
and most heartfelt, yet. After all, pregnancy is not all about
scanning Pinterest for baby shower themes and registering for ironic
onesies, and sometimes the less flattering aspects of gestation have a
way of dimming a bit of that so-called pregnancy glow. Not to worry!
Dawn is here, ready to shepherd you through the experience of one
human body taking on the task of growing another human body. (Spoiler
alert: It ain't always pretty.) Dawn covers it all, sharing expert
lists, tips, warnings, and even a series of Parent-Training Workouts
designed to increase readers' tolerance to the various indignities of
parenthood, like peeing with an audience and surviving an afternoon in
Chuck E. Cheese. The Sh!t No One Tells You About Pregnancy is a musthave guide for expectant moms (and their partners!) who are looking
for some counsel, comedy, and camaraderie during their ultimate
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countdown to parenthood.

How to Stop Losing Your Sh*t with Your Kids
From the New York Times bestselling author of The Life-Changing Magic
of Not Giving a F*ck and Get Your Sh*t Together comes more straight
talk about how to stand up for who you are and what you really want,
need, and deserve -- showing when it's okay to be selfish, why it's
pointless to be perfect, and how to be "difficult." Being yourself
should be easy, yet too many of us struggle to live on other people's
terms instead of our own. Rather than feeling large and in charge, we
feel little and belittled. Sound familiar? Bestselling "anti-guru"
Sarah Knight has three simple words for you: YOU DO YOU. It's time to
start putting your happiness first -- and stop letting other people
tell you what to do, how to do it, or why it can't be done. And don't
panic! You can do it without losing friends and alienating people.
Knight delivers her trademark no-bullsh*t advice about: The Tyranny of
"Just Because" The social contract and how to amend it Turning "flaws"
into strengths -- aka "mental redecorating" Why it's not your job to
be nice Letting your freak flag fly How to take risks, silence the
doubters, and prove the haters wrong Praise for Sarah Knight:
"Genius." -- Cosmopolitan "Self-help to swear by." -- The Boston Globe
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"Hilarious truly practical." -- Booklist

Nobody Wants to Read Your Sh*t
Work together to up your chances of business success The Art of Making
Sh!t Up combines the lessons learned from a personal journey with the
teachings derived from years of honing valuable skills through
performing and presenting to thousands of people to demonstrate how
working together has helped others found and grow several multimilliondollar companies. By focusing on topics that serve as pain points and
detailing the tools and techniques of improv, this book helps people
and organizations utilize new skill sets to be more productive, more
accepting, and more "all in" to create a stronger teammate and team. •
Remove the fear of failure • Recognize when and how to trust your
instincts • Celebrate and embrace the ideas of others • Listen
effectively—to both people and your environment Thinking is hard.
Listening is easy—and is most often the springboard to huge ideas.
Find out how it can work for you with The Art of Making Sh!t Up.

Bad with Money
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Do you start every day with a 'to do' list? Every year with new
resolutions? Do you fantasise about winning the lottery, travelling
the world or retiring at forty? Many of us dream big but we never
truly believe we can achieve our life's ambitions. But it doesn't have
to be like this. It is possible to make dreams come true as Niall
Harbison has found out - aged just 33, and within 1000 days of
starting a business in his bedroom, he sold it for millions. Before
that he had already lived what seemed like a charmed life. As a
private chef for billionaires (among other highlights, cooking for
Bill Gate's fiftieth birthday) he travelled all over the world,
getting paid to do so while enjoying a lifestyle normally reserved for
the rich and famous. But Niall Harbison achieved his dreams despite a
serious drink problem and crippling bouts of depression. Now he shares
his secrets in Get Sh*t Done! Get Sh*t Done! contains a unique set of
principles and a new way of thinking. It includes 'life hacks' that
will help you escape the nine-to-five, overcome your limitations and
make the things you dream about actually happen - and quicker than you
could ever imagine. Let Niall Harbison be your inspiration. Learn how
he got paid to snowboard all day and to surf in Hawaii, still gets
paid to go on holiday and has never worked a day in his life. And
learn how he doesn't let personal challenges get in the way of his
goals. Stop dreaming and instead start getting sh*t done!
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Let That Sh*t Go
Do you want more free book summaries like this? Download our app for
free at https://www.QuickRead.com/App and get access to hundreds of
free book and audiobook summaries. Learn how to stop worrying about
what you should do so you can finish what you need to do and start
doing what you want to do. Welcome to Get Your Shit Together, before
you keep reading you should know a few things. First, this is not a
traditional self-help book. Instead, think about this as more of a
“let Sarah help you help yourself” help book. In other words, Sarah is
here to offer “help” when your “self” gets in the way. I mean, if you
could help yourself, you would’ve done it by now, right? Second, this
book is not about cleaning up your physical messes in your life. You
won’t be getting tips about how to gather your shit, thank it for its
service, and sending it off to the Salvation Army or Goodwill.
Instead, you’ll be learning how to tidy up your mental clutter like
your career, finances, creative pursuits, relationships, and health.
Sarah thinks of this book as a “delightfully profane one-stop-shop for
tidying your mind - and making your life easier and better.” No matter
where you are in your life, whether you’re in a rut with your career,
finances, or your health, you have the power to hoist yourself out of
your rut and begin living the life you want, and deserve, to live. As
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you read, you’ll learn “how to set goals, how to push through small
annoyances and thorny obstacles to meet those goals, and then how to
imagine and achieve even bigger goals that you may not, until now,
have thought possible.”

Oh Sh*t What Now?
Stop the yelling, lose the guilt, and become a calmer, happier parent.
Drawing on evidence-based practices, here is an insight-packed and tipfilled plan for how to stop the parental meltdowns. Its compassionate,
pragmatic approach will help readers feel less ashamed and more
empowered to get their, ahem, act together instead of losing it.
“Using a powerful combination of humor and reality checks, Naumburg
helps parents unpack their unique stressors (we all have them) and
find ways to stay calm even the most frustrating of family moments.”
—Katie Hurley, LCSW, author of No More Mean Girls and The Happy Kid
Handbook “By the end not only are you laughing out loud, but you’ve
gained a sense of self-compassion and a concrete action plan.”—Rebecca
Schrag Hershberg, PhD, author of The Tantrum Survival Guide

The Art of Making Sh!t Up
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Get Shit Done. Less meetings, more doing. Passion never fails. Startup
Vitamins aims to provide doses of vitalizing support to startups to
help them throughout their development. Posters are created to provide
inspiration, reminding startups of key aspects to success while also
offering a constant stream of other inspirational quotes on their
blog. There’s rocket-fuelled insight from the pioneers of the Lean
revolution, alongside timeless wisdom from Zuckerberg, Bezos and Jobs.
For instance: “It takes time, it’s a grind. There are no shortcuts.
You’ve got to grind and grind.” – Mark Cuban “Better to be right about
the trend and wrong about the implementation, than the other way
around.” – Aaron Levie, Box.net “Your work is going to fill a large
part of your life, and the only way to be truly satisfied is to do
what you believe is great work. And the only way to do great work is
to love what you do.” – Steve Jobs “Most people are searching for a
path to success that is both easy and certain. Most paths are
neither.” – Seth Godin “Don’t let people tell you your ideas won’t
work. If you’re passionate about an idea that’s stuck in your head,
find a way to build it so you can prove to yourself that it doesn’t
work.” – Dennis Crowley, Foursquare Whenever you’re in search of
inspiration and motivation, pick up this book. And then Get Shit Done.

Stop Doing That Sh*t
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The must-have guide for getting sh*t done! " . . . .I live in a world
where I have multiple choices of things to do every day, and sometimes
the choices are so overwhelming that I do nothing. I admit it. On the
other hand, I wrote this book, and you didn't. And then the obvious
question is: if you have a list of 10 things to do, what do you
actually do first? Answer is always THE MOST IMPORTANT THING (not the
most urgent thing). I tend to focus on the panic deadline. When the
panic is completed, I then have a bit of peace. In order to Get Sh*t
Done, there must be intervals of peace. My fight—your fight: is for
time and against time. Twenty-four hours—that's what you and I have in
common. USE of time is how we differ. In these pages you will discover
the BEST ways to invest your time into productive and profitable
actions—have a blast, and feel GREAT about your achievements."
—Jeffrey Gitomer Written for those who finds it hard to Get Sh*t Done,
this book is designed to have a profound, life-changing effect on
anyone who wants to adopt and implement the elements of greater
productivity. New York Times bestselling author Jeffrey Gitomer
explains why we are so often stymied by procrastination and reveals
the strategies to achieve and profit more.

Get Your Sh*t Together by Sarah Knight (Summary)
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“Authentic. Honest. Transparent… It has been a powerful transformation
for Tim, and it can be for anyone that embraces his Own Your Sh!t
rules and applies them to the four key areas of their lives.” – Doug
Anthony, Tim Hortons Franchisee and former VP for Western Canada. From
the hand-me-downs of small town poverty to designer Italian suits, Tim
Richardson looked like he had achieved the rags to riches dream—at
least on the outside. But when a wake-up call from his beloved wife
forced him to re-examine his life, Tim knew it was time for him to
finally own his sh!t. Within these raw and vulnerable pages, Tim
shares with you the story of the personal journey he made to shed
seventy pounds, drop his self-destructive habits, and save his
marriage and family. By remembering the morals his parents and
grandfather instilled in him and pulling from the wisdom of his
mentors, Tim created 15 Rules for Owning Your Sh!t that reflect his
Four Foundations of living a truly successful life: Health/Wellness
Relationships Money/Career Spirituality By the end of Own Your Sh!t,
you'll understand how your past shaped who you are today, what matters
most to you, and how to change the parts of your life that need their
own wake-up call (or kick in the ass). If this regular guy who came up
through the school of hard knocks can do it, so can you. Get ready to
Own Your Sh!t “It is rare to find people who have the courage to face
events that have defined their lives and gain knowledge from them. To
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put those experiences in writing and share them with the world, as Tim
has done, is an amazing accomplishment. His raw honesty about his own
events and the ability to share them so that others may learn and
improve their lives is a gift to be valued.” – Larry Lovis, author of
Mapping Your Retirement Road: A No-Nonsense Guide to a Financially
Better Life. “Tim is offering every one of us a gift with this
message. It’s practical, memorable and crucial. Can’t wait to see Tim
Richardson OWN THE STAGE with Own Your Shit.” – Vicki Goodfellow Duke,
Communications Professor at Mount Royal University

How to Make Sh*t Happen
From Kim Scott, author of the revolutionary New York Times bestseller
Radical Candor, comes Just Work: Get Sh*t Done, Fast & Fair—how we can
recognize, attack, and eliminate workplace injustice—and transform our
careers and organizations in the process. We—all of us—consistently
exclude, underestimate, and underutilize huge numbers of people in the
workforce even as we include, overestimate, and promote others, often
beyond their level of competence. Not only is this immoral and unjust,
it's bad for business. Just Work is the solution. Just Work is Kim
Scott's new book, revealing a practical framework for both respecting
everyone’s individuality and collaborating effectively. This is the
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essential guide leaders and their employees need to create more just
workplaces and establish new norms of collaboration and respect.

The Entrepreneur's Guide to Keeping Your Sh*t Together
Plan the sh*t out of every day!Welcome to a f*ckload of fun in
calendar journaling. transforms the cheerful profanity of Zen as F*ck
into a fun, daily planner format. Type-A foul-mouths everywhere can
now schedule their f*cking hearts out to funny, yet thoughtful
questions, quotes, and inspirations. Now they can sort through the
bullsh*t, wrap themselves in positivity, and organize the very best of
what's to come. With 365 positively profane ways to organize the day,
journalers can keep track of their best f*cking days yet.

The Sh!t No One Tells You
In Do Cool Sh*t, serial social entrepreneur, angel investor, and allaround cool sh*t–doer Miki Agrawal shows how to start a successful
company—from brainstorming to raising money to getting press without
any connections—all while having a meaningful life! With zero
experience and no capital, Miki Agrawal opened WILD, a farm-to-table
Page 24/38

Read Book How To Get Sh T Done Why Women Need To Stop Doing
Everything So They Can Achieve Anything
pizzeria in New York City and Las Vegas, partnered up in a children's
multimedia company called Super Sprowtz, and launched a patented hightech underwear business called THINX. Miki has seen significant growth
in her businesses. She pulls back the curtain of how you can live out
loud, honor your hunches, and leave nothing on the table. Whether
you’re a student with big aspirations or an experienced professional
looking for new opportunities, Do Cool Sh*t will open your eyes, make
you laugh, and give you the confidence to quit your day job, start
your own business, and live happily ever after. Do Cool Sh*t features
a foreword by Tony Hsieh, the founder of Zappos.

Zen As F*ck
“Humorous and forthright[Gaby] Dunn makes facing money issues seem not
only palatable but possibly even fun.Dunn’s book delivers.”
—Publishers Weekly The beloved writer-comedian expands on her popular
podcast with an engaging and empowering financial literacy book for
Millennials and Gen Z. In the first episode of her “Bad With Money”
podcast, Gaby Dunn asked patrons at a coffee shop two questions:
First, what’s your favorite sex position? Everyone was game to answer,
even the barista. Then, she asked how much money was in their bank
accounts. People were aghast. “That’s a very personal question,” they
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insisted. And therein lies the problem. Dunn argues that our inability
to speak honestly about money is our #1 barrier to understanding it,
leading us to feel alone, ashamed and anxious, which in turns makes us
feel even more overwhelmed by it. In Bad With Money, she reveals the
legitimate, systemic reasons behind our feeling of helplessness when
it comes to personal finance, demystifying the many signposts on the
road to getting our financial sh*t together, like how to choose an
insurance plan or buy a car, sign up for a credit card or take out
student loans. She speaks directly to her audience, offering advice on
how to make that #freelancelyfe work for you, navigate money while you
date, and budget without becoming a Nobel-winning economist overnight.
Even a topic as notoriously dry as money becomes hilarious and
engaging in the hands of Dunn, who weaves her own stories with the
perspectives of various comedians, artists, students, and more,
arguing that—even without selling our bodies to science or suffering
the indignity of snobby thrift shop buyers—we can all start taking
control of our financial futures.

Let That Sh*t Go
get your sh*t togetherand journal your way to your best life Whether
you're stuck in a job or relationship you hate, overwhelmed by a
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million emails, or just need a little help along the way to world
domination, the hardest part of changing your life is knowing where to
start. That's where New York Times bestselling"anti-guru" Sarah Knight
comes in. In this no-holds-barred, no f*cks given journal, Sarah helps
you figure out what you want, how to get started, and how to get it
all done. By coaching you through the small sh*t, tough sh*t, and deep
sh*t, she'll set you on the road to doing, well, whatever the hell you
want. With space to write in your goals, milestones, and to-dos, along
with hilarious graphics, charts, and straight-talking advice, The Get
Your Sh*t Together Journal is a must-have tool in your organizational
arsenal.

Do Cool Sh*t
Part step-by-step guide, part interactive journal, Get Sh*t Done helps
you to identify and achieve your goals using a variety of tools.
Experienced life coach Caro Handley looks at common problems and
offers positive approaches to solving them, guiding you through all
the challenges you will face with an exercise, tip or piece of advice.
Follow each 30-step plan and you will get support and encouragement,
the tools for change and gain a deeper understanding of who you are,
where your strengths lie and be able to make deep and lasting changes
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in your life. If you want to take control of your life, to transform
some or all of the important areas (career, money, dating,
relationships), this empowering book shows you how to do it. We are
all capable of far more than we imagine. It is mostly our doubts and
fears that stop us making changes and pursuing our dreams.

Own Your Sh!t
There's a mantra that real writers know but wannabe writers don’t. And
the secret phrase is this: NOBODY WANTS TO READ YOUR SH*T. Recognizing
this painful truth is the first step in the writer's transformation
from amateur to professional. From Chapter Four: “When you understand
that nobody wants to read your shit, you develop empathy. You acquire
the skill that is indispensable to all artists and entrepreneurs—the
ability to switch back and forth in your imagination from your own
point of view as writer/painter/seller to the point of view of your
reader/gallery-goer/customer. You learn to ask yourself with every
sentence and every phrase: Is this interesting? Is it fun or
challenging or inventive? Am I giving the reader enough? Is she bored?
Is she following where I want to lead her?
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Sh#t Your Ego Says
"Really interesting a very, very good book" - Steve Wright (BBC Radio
2) on Do Less, Get More "Inspiring sage and sane advice" - Booklist on
Do Less, Get More Have you ever dreamt of doing something new setting up a business, getting in shape, or writing a novel - but
haven't gotten round to actually doing it? Does 'now' never feel like
a good time to start? The time has come. In January 2015, entrepreneur
and bestselling author Sháá Wasmund made a decision: to finally get
what she wanted. Years after packing in her business (and her salary)
to take the plunge, life is everything she hoped it would be. As she
discovered, the key to getting what you want is within reach. Building
on her many years of professional experience and inspired by her own
personal challenges and sh*t-fixing moments, How to Fix Your Sh*t is
your pocket life coach. In this simple and systematic guide, Wasmund
will empower you to conquer fear, ditch the excuses and start living
your best life today.

Sh*t the Moon Said
Learn how to stay sane and ensure both you and your business thrive
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for years. You run a business. And running a business is hard. It can
ruin your health. It can ruin your relationships. It can ruin your
life. But only if you don't equip yourself for the journey. The
responsibility, stress and loneliness of being an entrepreneur are a
far cry from your friends who work salaried jobs. The path of least
resistance is to let the stress and isolation of starting, running and
growing a business infiltrate most aspects of your life. Over and over
we've watched our fellow entrepreneurs succumb to the mental toll and
chaos of running a business. We've also experienced it firsthand as
we've launched and grown our own businesses. Odds are good that you've
been overwhelmed at some point. Maybe you've read self help books only
to find that books about stress management typically don't take into
account the unique experience of entrepreneurs. Or they're 'lifehacks'
written by a blogger with no formal training, offering advice based on
anecdotes. Why do I need this book? You want to invest in yourself
(and consequently, your business). You want to learn proven
strategies, tactics and techniques to overcome the challenges that
cause you heartburn and headaches. You want to get off the treadmill
of stress, anxiety and isolation that entrepreneurship brings. You
want to prevent burnout, depression, isolation, and the emergence of
damaging coping strategies and self-sabotaging choices. Every aspect
of this book is a pairing of psychological expertise with decades of
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entrepreneurial experience. Author, Seth Godin calls it, "A personal,
generous and incredibly useful guide to staying sane and changing the
world at the same time. Read it before you think you need it." Here
are just a few things you will take away: New ways to deal with the
responsibility and fear that go along with being an entrepreneur Why
knowing yourself and where you came from is crucial to your success
How to succeed as an entrepreneur no matter your personality type How
to keep stress from ruining your relationships Dealing with
depression, anxiety, burnout, ADHD and other common psychological
burdens How to get more things done - and faster - by dealing with
procrastination, distraction and muddled priorities How to deal with
overwhelming (seemingly) massive failures How to find personal calm in
the midst of chaos And much more Love the book? Read a review! And
join the conversation by joining our Facebook Group:
www.facebook.com/groups/zenfounder/

How to Fix Your Sh*t
Life is stressful. But it doesn’t have to be. It’s no wonder
calm down: your to-do list is as long as your arm, your bank
keeps dropping, you feel guilty for not calling your parents
often and there always seems to be a big deadline to meet at
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need a serious breather—but you can barely find time to shower, let
alone to exercise or meditate. In Let That Sh*t Go, Kate Petriw and
Nina Purewal share the wisdom they’ve gained though decades of
practising and teaching others to find peace of mind no matter how
busy they are. Learn to put your life in perspective, take each day
one step at a time and steal moments of calm amid the chaos. And
remember: it’s not worth holding onto that sh*t.

You Do You
“This book is ridiculously hilarious, and makes my father look like a
normal member of society.” —Chelsea Handler “Read this unless you’re
allergic to laughing.” —Kristen Bell “If you’re wondering if there is
a real man behind the quotes on Twitter, the answer is a definite and
laugh-out-loud yes.” —Christian Lander, New York Times bestselling
author of Stuff White People Like Tuesdays with Morrie meets F My Life
in this hilarious book about a son’s relationship with his foulmouthed father by the 29-year-old comedy writer who created the
massively popular Twitter feed of the same name.

How to Stop Feeling Like Sh*t
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In her hilarious book of essays, Parks and Recreation star Retta
shares the stories that led to her success in Hollywood. In So Close
to Being the Sh*t, Y’all Don’t Even Know, Parks and Recreation star
Retta takes us on her not-so-meteoric rise from roaches to riches
(well, rich enough that she can buy $15,000 designer handbags yet
scared enough to know she’s always a heartbeat away from ramen with
American cheese). Throwing her hard-working Liberian parents for a
loop, Retta abandons her plan to attend med school after graduating
Duke University to move to Hollywood to star in her own sitcom—like
her comedy heroes Lucille Ball and Roseanne. Say what? Word. Turns out
Retta might actually be on to something. After winning Comedy
Central’s stand-up competition, she should be ready for prime time—but
a fear of success derails her biggest dream. Whether reminiscing about
her days as a contract chemist at GlaxoSmithKline, telling “dirty”
jokes to Mormons, feeling like the odd man out on Parks, fending off
racist trolls on Twitter, flirting with Michael Fassbender, or
expertly stalking the cast of "Hamilton," Retta’s unique voice and
refreshing honesty will make you laugh, cry, and laugh so hard you’ll
cry. Her eponymous sitcom might not have happened yet, but by the end
of So Close to Being the Sh*t, you’ll be rooting for Retta to be the
next one-named wonder to take over your television. And she just might
inspire you to reach for the stars, too.
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Get Sh*t Done
THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER FROM THE AUTHOR OF THE LIFE-CHANGING
MAGIC OF NOT GIVING A F*CK AND YOU DO YOU The no-f*cks-given, no-holdsbarred guide to living your best lifeEver find yourself stuck at the
office-or even just glued to the couch-when you really want to get out
(for once), get to the gym (at last), and get started on that
"someday" project you're always putting off? It's time to get your
sh*t together. In The Life-Changing Magic of Not Giving a F*ck, "antiguru" Sarah Knight introduced readers to the joys of mental
decluttering. This book takes you one step further--organizing the
f*cks you want and need to give, and cutting through the bullsh*t
cycle of self-sabotage to get happy and stay that way. You'll
discover: The Power of Negative Thinking Three simple tools for
getting your sh*t together How to spend less and save more Ways to
manage anxiety, avoid avoidance, and conquer your fear of failure And
tons of other awesome sh*t! Praise for Sarah Knight"Genius."
--Cosmopolitan"Self-help to swear by." --The Boston Globe"Hilarious
truly practical." --Booklist

Get Sh*t Done
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With Zen as F*ck Journal, you'll find moments of profanity-laced
catharsis and joy through journaling activities and inspirations that
are positive as f*ck. Within these truly charming pages, you'll find
ways to let go of the bullsh*t and lift your spirit a little f*cking
higher.

How to Get Sh*t Done
This sassy and contemporary 370 page daily planner has everything tasks lists, daily reviews, priorities boxes, notes sections, and
more! Perfect to keep track of all your tasks, meetings, passion
projects, and more throughout the entire year. Designed to make home,
school, and work more manageable!

Get Sh!t Done - Annual Planner
Why do you act the way you do? Do you ever feel like you get stuck in
destructive cycles that hold you back from living the life you really
want? In a dynamic, compelling and aha-filled journey, Stop Doing That
Sh*t helps you connect the dots of your “stuff” all the way from your
past to the present. You’ll make sense of yourself as you uncover how
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to interrupt those destructive cycles of yours and make the kind of
profound shift needed to get your life on track. If you can’t save
money, if you keep ending up in the same types of toxic relationships,
if you feel unloved, don’t fit in, not enough or any one of the myriad
of ways that a human being trashes an otherwise good life, this is the
book for you. Written in the same irreverent, in-your-face style that
resonated with the hundreds of thousand of fans who read Unfu*k
Yourself, Stop Doing that Sh*t skillfully reveals our deepest
subconscious machinery, with a real-world approach to powerfully
translate our most negative thoughts and behaviors into a vitalizing,
sabotage-free future. “Stop indulging yourself with fantasies and
dramas and unresolved issues. Wake the hell up!” Bishop writes. Look,
you might have fu*ked up in the past, so what? Stop Doing That Sh*t
reveals how you can break free of those deep-seated patterns to live
the life you always knew you wanted but could never quite seem to
have. As Bishop says, “The future has arrived. Now what the hell are
you going to do about it?”
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